Angelica Palmer

I write to request a permanent ban against hydrofracking and its related activities in the Delaware
River Basin. Hydrofracking, storage, water withdrawals and waste water processing all have
permanent devastating impacts on our environment and the price is not work the benefit. Let's
please use our human capital to work toward renewable energy solutions and finally leave fossil
fuels in the past and in the ground.



